
PROJECT
RED

Re-Engineered
Discharge

Magellan invites high-
intensity behavioral health
providers (AIP, ASAM 3.5
and 3.7) to participate in
this opportunity.  
 

The RED focus is to improve
discharge practices to reduce
readmissions and improve
outcomes for patients. 

Magellan is offering for providers to learn more
about development of a RED model for behavioral
health and potential ways this could benefit your
organization.

Participation in this project will be limited to a
selection of interested providers. The intended
audience for this meeting is C-Suite executives and
leadership. 

11:00 AM - 12:00 PM 2:00 PM - 3:00 PMProject RED Researchers 

For more information contact Leah Chapman at Lchapman1@magellanhealth.com 

Brian Jack, MD Suzanne Mitchell, MD, MS

Magellan connected with Boston University
and University of Massachusetts to discuss
opportunities with Project RED for
behavioral health. Anticipated outcomes
include:

↑Follow Up rates
↓Readmission rates
↑Connection to community-based services
↑Community tenure
↑Adherence to prescribed medications

Register
Here!

Register
Here!

Project RED (Re-Engineered Discharge) is a research group at
Boston University, funded by the Agency for Healthcare Research
and Quality (AHRQ) and the National Institutes of Health (NIH).

The kick off meeting will occur on Monday, May 23rd, 2022, at two different times. 
Please see below for registration. 

 

https://magellanhealth.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUlc-6uqjwrG9Z7qiwZ7oKsmc0_A8b7QQvT
https://magellanhealth.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJwud--spzopE9SujSTztBpz7TMv86anAXe9

